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SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

Auburn Early Education Center 

721 E. University Drive 

Auburn, AL 36832 

Phone:  334-887-4950 

Fax:  334-887-2139 

From the office of Dr. Shelley Aistrup, Principal 
  

Dear AEEC Parents and Guardians, 
This Thursday evening, we are holding a special event for our 
Title One Information Night called “If You Read a Child A 
Book”.  AEEC is a school wide Title One school.  This means that 
we have federal funds to support all of the students in our 
building.  These funds pay for salaries for our Title One Teacher 
and her aide, instructional funds for the classroom, professional 
development for teachers, and parent engagement activities.  

We will be meeting in the Tigers Den at 6 PM where our 
teachers will be sharing tips and strategies for reading with 
your children at home.  We want to have enough materials for 
everyone who attends, so please RSVP with the form on page 
4 by Wednesday, August 30.  We hope to see you there!   

Dr. Shelley A. Aistrup, Principal 

 

Calling all Dads! 

On September 12 at 6:45 AM, all dads are invited to bring 
their children to Ogletree Elementary for breakfast.  We will 
gather for breakfast, listen to an inspiring speaker, and 
spend time getting to know other dads!  Hope to see you 
there! 

              Make Plans to Attend! 

                  October 19:  PTO Glow Party  

from  4:30 to 7:30 PM 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 31: Title I 
Information Night 6 PM 

September 4:  No School – 
Labor Day Holiday 

September 5 -6: Hearing 
and Vision Screenings 

September 7: TCBY 
Restaurant Night 3-9PM 

September 8: Picture Proofs 
are due back  

September 12: Dedicated 
Dads at OES 6:45 AM 

September 12: Auburn 
Reads 5-7 PM at Auburn 
Mall 

September 15: Progress 
Reports Go Home 

September 25: AEEC 
Fundraiser Kick Off 

September 28: AEEC Family 
Math and Science Night 6-
7PM 
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Auburn Early Education Center 

 

Health Reminders 
Tamika Foreman, RN 

 

ASTHMA/ALLERGY SEASON 

The season is beginning to change!  If your child has Asthma or Allergies and may require any medication 
at school, please make sure to make an appointment with Nurse Tamika Foreman to obtain information on 
the paperwork that will need to be completed.  Our main goal is to keep children healthy and in school so 
that they may learn. 

  SICK CHILD POLICY 

With the stomach bug going around the tree, I wanted to send out a friendly reminder about our ACS policy 
on students that may become ill. In order to ensure the health and safety of all students, school nurses 
monitor the presence of symptoms indicating the potential presence of a communicable, or infectious, health 
condition. When indicative symptoms exist, your child must be excluded from school.  Please see the ACS 
Parent and Student Handbook for more information found on page 50. 

• Persistent Fever: Oral temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher. Your child must not attend school 
until fever free 24-hours without fever-reducing medication.  

• Vomiting: Your child must not attend school if the following exist: - One episode of vomiting + the 
presence of another symptom (fever, diarrhea, etc.); or - Two or more episodes of vomiting within a 
24-hour period, even if no other symptoms exist. 

• Diarrhea: Your child must not attend school if the following exist: - One episode of diarrhea + the 
presence of another symptom (dehydration, fever, etc.); or Three or more episodes of diarrhea in a 24-
hour period, even if no other symptoms exist. 
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Auburn Early Education Center 

AEEC Yearbooks are $25.  Forms are available in the school office.  To order, return the 
form in your student’s Friday Folder or order online at www.jostenyearbooks.com 

Parents are welcome to email Mrs. Kristin Daniel, Art Teacher, any QUALITY GROUP pictures 
taken at school throughout the year to be used in the yearbook.  Email pictures to 
ksdaniel@auburnschools.org 

LUNCH REMINDERS: 

When you send money to school, please place the money in an envelope with your child’s name, 
the teacher’s name, and the purpose of the money.  This helps us to keep of funds and make sure 

the money goes to the right place. 

Check out My School Bucks and use the option to pay for school meals, field trips, preschool fees, 
after school program fees, and other items online! 

Arrival and Dismissal 
Your child’s attendance in school is very important.  Please be sure your 
child is on time by being in the classroom before 7:45 AM each day.  
Our school doors open at 7:15 AM. 

Instruction begins promptly at 7:45 AM. When a student is tardy, he/she 
misses important directions, news, school announcements, and the 
pledge of allegiance.  Help your child have a successful school year by 
being present and on time each day. 

 

Help your child be successful 
in PE! Send him/her to school 
in tennis shoes so he/she can 
play during the daily PE class. 
It is also helpful for girls to 
wear shorts under their 
dresses. 

Check out our Facebook 
page entitled Auburn Early 

Education Center.  We 
hope you will “like” us and 

follow our news and 
updates! 
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AEEC Title 1 Night Presents: 

If you read a child a book…
Thursday, August 31st at 6pm

Come enjoy an interactive reading night with music, art, read alouds, puppets, and
milk & cookies! 

Please&RSVP&by&Wednesday,&August&30th:&
___#Our#family#will&be&attending#Title#1#night.##
___#Our#family#will&not&be#attending#Title#1#night.#

Child’s#name:_____________________________###########of#family#members#attending:#___________
Parent’s#name:#___________________________ Teacher:#______________________

*You#may#also#email#your#RSVP#to#Tricia#Dorman#at#padorman@auburnschools.org.#
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